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This is insanity, we have a public library in Eugene that has opened camping in front 

of it. It has turned into an open air drug market, I do not feel safe taking my kid to the 

library anymore, don't do this to the parks too! Last time we had to walk near needles 

and piles of human feces. This is unacceptable. Do not do this! 


